
For more information regarding Prekindergarten tiers, please visit:
www.ccboe.com/departments/prekindergarten/application-tiers

Charles County Public Schools is hosting an Early Learning Launch for Charles
County families with children birth to age five. The event will feature school

readiness activities hosted by Pre-K and Kindergarten teachers, resources from
community partners, a school bus tour, and more! 

Support for Prekindergarten applications and Kindergarten registrations will be
available. Students currently enrolled in a CCPS Prekindergarten do not need to

re-register for Kindergarten. The Pre-K application and Kindergarten
Registration opens on April 15th through ParentVue. Online registration begins

here: https://www.ccboe.com/parents/online-registration

Charles County Public Schools

Early Learning
Launch!

Saturday, April 20, 2024
10 a.m. - 12 p.m. at La Plata High School

*Enter at Gymnasium/Auditorium Doors*
6035 Radio Station Road

Planning on attending?! Please let us know!
https://forms.office.com/r/X3GJBXJxk3

Need application or
registration assistance? Scan

the QR code for a list of
documents to bring to the

Early Learning Launch! 
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